SyCCess Tel: 847.888.5000 x5007

FOR ALL

School District U-46
T Educational Service Center
355 E. Chicago St., Elgin, IL 60120-6543
Fax: 847.608.4173
Tony Sanders, Superintendent

www.u-46.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Karla Jiménez
Jan. 31, 2023 Phone: 847-888-5000, ext. 4211

Superintendent Tony Sanders to

leave School District U-46
Dr. Sanders named new State Superintendent of Education

ELGIN - After more than eight years as the Superintendent of School District U-46,
Dr. Tony Sanders has been named to serve as the next State Superintendent of
Education, effective late February. Dr. Sanders joined U-46 in 2007, serving as the
District’s chief of communications officer and then chief of staff before being
appointed to lead the District in 2014.

A message from U-46 Board of Education Board President Sue Kerr:

“The U-46 School Board is sad to see Superintendent Sanders leave, but
knows that the children of the state of Illinois will benefit from his
leadership at the Illinois State Board of Education.

Dr. Sanders’ accomplishments in U-46 are numerous, including the
expansion of the Dual Language program; the launch of full-day
kindergarten; the creation of a dual credit program with Elgin Community
College; undergoing a facilities study identifying infrastructure needs; and
the continued growth of career pathways programs for high school
students. Work continues on U-46 Rising, which is an initiative to improve
student achievement through rigor and academic teaming, and the
transition to a true middle school model that moves 6th grade from the
elementary level to middle school.

He accomplished this while eliminating the district’s structural deficit,
building up cash reserves, and abating millions of dollars to taxpayers.

We will deeply miss Dr. Sanders. He has been active in numerous
community organizations, has been a constant presence in school buildings
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and districtwide events, and has never hesitated to reach out to state

legislators and the media to advocate on U-46’s behalf.
We wish him all the best in this next chapter of his life.”

As the District wishes him all the best in his new endeavors, the U-46 Board of
Education will discuss the next steps at its closed Board session on Monday, Feb. 6,
2023. The Board will take action at their next regularly scheduled meeting on
Monday, Feb. 13.



